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Men’s Volleyball Recommendation  
On March 13, 2024, the College Council took action to move forward with men’s volleyball by hiring a Men’s Volleyball 

Coach, subject to meeting a mid-April hire date or the program would be dropped. 

After having discussed the issue with the Leadership Team, I affirm this decision and have charged the Athletic Director 

to launch a search process, with the goal of having a recommendation for hire no later than mid to late April. Otherwise, 

the program would be dropped.  

Respectfully,  

Leonard F. Favara, Jr., Ph.D. (Rev.) 
President 
Central Christian College of Kansas 


